Smoke Signals... From the McKinneys

Sent By: Trinity Baptist Church « 2001 W Pioneer Parkway * Grand Prairie, TX 75051
Irrygmcknny@yahoo.com ¢ (253) 651-6849

MAY / JUNE 2022

Dear Friends,

The opportunities are before us, as before, we can begin to mend and repair what has

been broken. The last couple of years has taken away so much of what we had when

we first came to the Warm Springs Reservation. What it mostly affected was the people

connection. Prayerfully, the events through the summer will bring some of it back

before fall sets in.

May....was a good month for some revisiting supporting churches and the IBFI May

Fellowship in Ft. Worth, TX. Regina and I really enjoyed the Mission seminars we were

able to attend and spend some time with John and Shirley Peeples, the veterans and

newly appointed Missionaries of the IBFI Missions. Y

The Mission Family has grown since it's beginning and it really reflects on the churches

love for Misssions. Thanks to the churches who have sacrificed so much for carrying out

the Great Commission. o : '

We also held a Revival in Stilwell Oklahoma at the Fairfield Baptist Church. The Pastor,

Gary Leach, was sick during the Revival and was hospitalized, but is back home and
~doing a lot better....pray for his health needs....and it was a great Revival!

JUNE....is opening up again with VBS for the younger ages and then in July, we will

do one for all age groups. Pray for Good News girls and boys camp in late June. It is a
three day camps which is done separately and a blessing to the kids.

We will also have a work group coming up from Medford, Oregon area to do work for
the people as a labor of love. Last year, they cleaned up a single'tadys property where
her house had burned down. They also painted an elderly ladys house and other small
projects to reach out into the community as a witness to good works. It sure does open
up doors for an opportunity to share the Gospel.

Keep praying for results of the ministry the Lord has given us and we do thank you for
your continued help in this part of the country. Thanks to some of you who helped out
on the water. Just talked to someone who knows what is going on on this water
situation, and he says it will take the tribe to find other water resources and to get away
fron the river that is contaminated....and the story continues. - :

Trusting in/the Lord,
Larry G. McKinney
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